
President’s Cabinet Meeting Minutes 

May 20, 2024 

 

1. ATD Student Parent Initiative: Roane State’s ATD coaches met with Cabinet to 
discuss the Student Parent Initiative plans for listening sessions with faculty, 
students, student support personnel, and administrators. The project will 
conclude on June 30. The coaches will provide a report with recommendations 
for strengthening support for student parents and those who are caring for minor 
children through different relationships. 

2. Work Week Parameters: Chancellor Tydings has announced to the presidents 
that campuses must have some onsite open presence five days per week, 
beginning with fall semester 2024. Not every department/office needs to be open 
during this time, but the intent is to offer open access to support students. 
Starting with fall semester, police and security personnel will be assigned to all 
campuses on Fridays. Each campus will need to determine which offices(s) will 
be open on Fridays if that campus has not typically been open that day. The new 
Alternate Work Arrangement policy may help facilitate this. Marsha Mathews is in 
the process of finalizing this policy, and it will be sent out for college review. 


